
 

 

Next Meeting of the 

Colorado Springs Coin Club 

July 26, 2011 at 7:00 P.M. 
  

July 26, Meeting – Agenda  

1.     Introduction of guests and new members 
2.     Secretary’s report 
3.     Treasurer’s report 
4.     Collector’s Corner 
5.     Old Business 
6.     New Business 
7.     Intermission break – enjoy the coffee and doughnuts 
8.     Monthly Program; A Regular Auction 
9.     Door and Membership prizes 
10.  Adjournment – please help replace the tables and chairs 

  
June Meeting 

Thirty-three members and one guests, Gary F., were in attendance at the meeting. 
The secretary’s report as published in the June newsletter was presented and accepted. 
The treasurer’s report was presented and accepted. 
  

June Business 
The membership voted for Vice President on the ANA election ballot. 
It was announced that pages would be needed for our Coin Show. 
Frank T. told of the hospitality room for club members at the Crowne Plaza Hotel. 
Chuck M. told of an idea to have two volunteer prizes for Club and Society meetings with volunteers winning only 

once in either club per year.  A motion was made and passed for our club and will be brought up for vote at the 
Numismatic Society. 

Guest, Gary F. applied and was accepted into Club membership. 
  
Collector’s Corner 
Members showing numismatic items were;  Frank T., James N., Jerry F., Terry C., David J., Ed H., James G., 

Chuck M., Mark E., Dan U., and Ken H. 
  
Door Prize 

   May door prize winners were: Frank K., Steve I., Brent B., Swede K., Dan U., Dave C., Dave J., Ron B., Ken H., 
James N., Terry C., and George Mi. 

  
   Membership Prize 
   Dave J. was our membership winner for June. 
  
   Volunteer Prize 
   Y.N., Grant P. was our June volunteer prize winner. 
  
   ANA’s Web Space Page 
   Our website can be viewed at (cscc.anaclubs.org)  We do need help with this and ask the membership for any 

ideas for adding information, articles, art work and newsletters to the site.   
   We will also tell of our show and other show’s information. 
  
   Scout Clinic 
   We will be trying to set up a Scout Merit Badge Clinic where scouts can take their tests to receive a Coin 

Collecting Merit Badge.  This will probably take place at future Society meeting rather than the Coin Show.  
More on this at the July meeting. 

  

    
  



 

 

2011 Coin Show 

   Thank you to every member that helped with transportation of the coin cases (there and back), setup, 

registration, exhibits, and teardown. 
  
 Attendance 
  Guests signing our register totaled 794 guests. As expected, on Friday & Saturday, we had a good amount of 

ANA Seminar students (at least 30%) with a good amount of public. 
  

  Dealer Sales and Service 
  From info that I collected, most dealers were satisfied with sales and service. 
  

  YN Coin Giveaway Box 
  The YN packages of donated coins, tokens and other numismatic material went very well as usual. 
  

  Coin Show Exhibits 
  We had nine excellent exhibits, every one drawing a lot of attention and a record number of votes from the visitors 

and passers bye. 
  

  Awarded Exhibits were: 

  Adult 
  A Collection of Type Coins; The Philippines Under United States Sovereignty  

  Young Numismatist 
  Franklin Half Dollars 

  People’s Choice, Best of Show 
  One Hundred Years of Scouting 

  

  Auction 
  An eight lot auction was held with all lots selling. 
  

  July Collector’s Corner 
  Please bring an item (s) for our show and tell session. 
  
  George Mountford 
  Secretary 

 


